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To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to express my strong objection to the proposed Moss Vale Plastics Recycling Facility, a project that 
is contrary to the wishes of the local community and raises significant environmental concerns. 

The facility, owned by a foreign company, is planned for a location that is unsuitable for such an industrial 
operation. The potential for air and water pollution, noise disturbance, and traffic congestion is significant, and 
the long-term environmental impact on the region is uncertain. 

The community has consistently voiced its opposition to this project through various means, including petitions, 
public meetings, and submissions to the relevant authorities. The overwhelming sentiment is that the facility is 
not in the best interests of the local community and the broader environment. 

Furthermore, there are concerns about the proposed technology and its ability to effectively and safely recycle 
plastic waste. The potential for the release of microplastics into the environment is a serious issue with far-
reaching consequences for both human health and ecosystems. 

I urge you to carefully consider the objections of the community and the potential environmental risks 
associated with this project. It is imperative that the decision-makers prioritize the well-being of the community 
and the protection of the environment. 

I respectfully request that you reject the proposed Moss Vale Plastics Recycling Facility and explore alternative 
solutions that are more sustainable and environmentally friendly. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 

 




